
Monday, August 1: Fairy Tale Day-make crowns 
 

    NO WATER DAYS THIS WEEK    
             

Thursday, August 4:  Luau Party for all 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday, August 5: CLOSED FOR TEACHER WORKDAY 
 

Monday, August 8:  CDC Move-Up Day 
First Day of 2022-2023 Classes 
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Verse of the Month... 

 August is here, so ready or not we are knocking on the door of our 
2022-2023 school year.  You can see our last week of summer on the cover 
and then on Monday, August 8, the CDC will have our new school year move-up 
day.  You will receive your letter of notification as to which class your child 
will be in sometime during this first week of August and it will accompany a 
letter from your childõs teacher.   Let me encourage you to take this time to 
set up a time to meet your childõs new teacher as this will help to make the 
transition smoother.   
     Jeremiah 29:11 states, òFor I know the plans I have for you, declares the 
Lord, plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a 
future.ó  We are standing on this promise as we prepare for the new year.  
The curriculum is in and the teachers are working hard to prepare their 
rooms for all their precious children because we know the Lord has great 
plans for us this year.   
     The first few weeks we will be working on procedures and adjusting to the 
transition along with beginning the curriculum and Bible time.  
Please remember to refer other families to our daycare to receive your free 
week after their registration and two weeks of attendance. 
     If you have any questions, please feel free to call us.  We are here to 
serve you!!!!!! 
In Christõs love, 
Deborah Eddie, Director 

      Korry James 8/8                                   Abigail Haynes 8/18           

      Dakota Blount 8/15                              Jerzey Land 8/19 

                                      Journei Reid 8/23                                     
                                                    

                                                      Staff  

Brooklyn Watts 8/16   

                       Jasmine Thrash  8/20   

                                                Brianna Fornoff 8/25  
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3401 Government Blvd. 
Mobile, AL  36693 

 
Phone 251-660-7444 
Fax 251-660-1097 

Government Street 
Baptist Church         

Child Development Center 

 Government Street Baptist Child Development Center is 
a ministry of Government Street Baptist Church and is designed 
for infants through age three.  We enlist Christian adults with 
warm, loving, personalities that will convey Godõs love to the    
children in their care.  Our desire is to provide a safe, secure, 
and loving environment for your children, but also a place where 
they will be spiritually and intellectually challenged at an early 
age to prepare them for school in the years ahead.  

 At Government Street Baptist CDC, we believe that the 
primary responsibility of spiritual, emotional, and social training 
is the parents.  However, we are here to assist you and support 
you in your efforts as a parent to bring up your child in the    
nurture and admonition of the Lord.  When we work together as 
a team, your child will become well-educated, well-trained to 
make right decisions, able to cope with problems, and ready to 
accept responsibility as appropriate for his or her age.   

Mrs. Deborah Eddie 
Director, CDC 

Deborah.eddie@governmentstreet.org 

Color Corneré 


